
4. CORRESPONDENCE 
 
 Attached are: 
 
 (a) Copy of correspondence from Ms Andrea Langon concerning the lack of footpath and 

pedestrian crossing for children on Halswell Road, which has been referred to the Committee by 
the Mayor. 

 
 (b) Correspondence from the Police regarding a review of all speed camera sites. 

Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


